
Peachtree City Dog Park Association 

 

Regularly scheduled business meeting of September 14, 2020 

A quorum was present and the meeting was called to order at 6:31 pm. 

 

In attendance were President Anne Myers, Treasurer Maureen Kuebler, Secretary Rita 

Wilkinson, Director Susan Acosta, and Dan Aiken. 

 

Old Business: 

1. August’s meeting minutes were read. A motion made to approve those minutes carried. 

2. Treasurer's Report:  

Total Deposits for August: $638.39 Expenses $250.00. Bank balance as of 8/31/2020: 

$15,759.16. A motion made to approve the report unanimously carried. 

3. Drainage AAbby gave us quotes for repairing/replacing the drain and burying it all the 

way to the fence. They will also replace the faucet on the cement pad that keeps leaking. 

We approved paying up to $2,000 for smooth-walled PVC drain pipe to be buried to the 

fence line. 

4. Repairs – Anne is looking into finding a carpenter to repair the railings on the central 

gazebo as well as options for the skirting below. 

Riprap will be delivered later this week. Steve is in charge of placement. 

Fencing repairs are needed on a panel. Maureen will call for an estimate. 

5. Signage – we discussed and approved new sign language and agreed to include QR 

codes. Anne will get quotes for printing signs and we hope to have them in place by the 

end of October. 

6. We discussed defining aggressiveness and agreed for legal reasons not to post a 

definition. Our rules ask that dogs acting aggressively/misbehaving/annoying others be 

removed so others can enjoy their time in the park.  

7. We discussed further our agreement with Peachtree City. Anne will discuss with the city 

officials a longer term on the next contract, yearly meetings, landscape management, 

signage, parking and other possible amendments.  

 

New Business:  

1. We will set up a table near Shakerag Art Festival this Saturday to promote the dog park – 

information, T-shirts, memberships, sponsorships, etc. 

2. A nominating committee was formed to prepare for our next elections. 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 8:01 pm. 

 


